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The Board of Directors voted in a new slate of officers for the 2025 calendar 

year.  Starting January 1, 2025, Vice President Larry Hopson will serve as Pres-

ident of the Board and Director Mark Oliver will serve as the Vice President.   

The Board of Directors unanimously re-appointed Mrs. Lori Mathiesen to rep-

resent Centerville CSD on the Centerville Education Foundation Committee.  

We thank Mrs. Mathiesen for her service to the District.  

President Hopson will announce the 2025 Standing Committees at the January 

2025 Board Meeting.   

Thank you 
Director Richison for 

33 Years of Service 

The Centerville Community Services District is very fortunate to have community 

members who dedicate their time and expertise to the District.    

Many of you know Mr. Walt Richison from the Centerville Feed Store which he had 

for many years; however, you may not have known that he has been a Director on the 

Centerville CSD Board for the last 33 years.   

Director Richison was instrumental in the District securing 900 acre-feet of pre-1914 

water rights which has proven helpful during drought years.   He also sat on the Per-

sonnel Committee, Resource and Planning Committee and the Ordinance Committee, 

while helping build adequate reserves and ensuring the District had the funds to keep 

facilities updated.    Director Richison cares about the quality of the water, the infra-

structure, fire protection, and the people that the District serves.   

Thank you Walt for Your Dedication  

to the Community and the District! 



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s 
Meeting will be held Wednesday,  

January 15, 2025 at 7:00 pm.   

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage  

for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill 

with the average  of the District.     

December’s Average: 1,900 cf.         

The Centerville Education Foundation’s 

Annual Art Auction  & Appreciation Dinner 

PLEASE JOIN US AT OUR SINGLE FUNDRAISING EVENT 

Saturday, February 8th, 2025 at 6 pm 

Win-River Event Center 

2100 Redding Rancheria Road 

Tickets are $45 individual; $85 for a Couple or  

$300 for a table of 8 

$400 for a table of 10 

Doors open and silent auction begins at 5:30 pm 

Dinner is served at 7 pm. 

 

The District Office will be closed:   

January 20th - In Observance of  

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

Quotable Quotes:   “No matter how hard the past was, you can always begin again.” 

                                                                                Buddha 


